Dear students, faculty and staff,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We invite you to participate in a Town Hall for dialogue about sexist, racist, homophobic and transphobic messages written around the campus last week. The Town Hall will take place on Thursday, April 7, from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m. at Corwin Pavilion. There will be open mic and small group discussions. This is an opportunity for you to talk about your expectations for our campus community. A letter was sent to the campus community last Friday. Thank you.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret Klawunn
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

